
The Jericho Underhill Land Trust is proud that we spent another year entirely in the black.  In 
2013 we took in approximately $12,500 more than we spent proving that we are a frugal 
organization; saving our money for the next conservation project.  Treasurer Hilaire Thomas has 
put together a report comparing our expenses over the last three years and the good news is that 
they have stayed almost level.  Our budget for 2014 will not be appreciably different from the 
last few years.   
 
JULT is hoping to put together a number of events in the spring and summer for our members.  
We plan to have our annual bird walk in May and we hope to reschedule the photography 
workshop which was initially planned for next year.  Let us know if there are any outings or 
events you d like us to lead.   
 
Two members of the board attended the final presentation of the Science to Action project at 
Jericho Town Hall.  We urge members who live in Jericho to visit Town Hall and check out the 
maps which were prepared by the consultants.  They provide a lot of information about flora and 
fauna in town.   
 


